PETER SHUMLIN Governor



State of Vermont OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

April 13, 2015

The Honorable Julián Castro, Secretary U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 451 7th Street S.W. Washington, DC 20410

Re: NHTF State Designated Entity for Vermont

Dear Secretary Castro,

Vermont intends to participate in the National Housing Trust Fund Program. Pursuant to 10 V.S.A. § 321(c), I hereby designate the Vermont Housing and Conservation Board as the State Designated Entity (SDE) to administer the National Housing Trust Fund Program.

The contact information for the Vermont Housing & Conservation Board is as follows:

Gustave Seelig, Executive Director (gus@vhcb.org)
Willa Davidian, Federal Housing Programs Director (willa@vhcb.org)
58 East State Street, Montpelier, VT 05602
(802) 828-3250, www.vhcb.org

Sincerely,

Peter Shumlin

Governor

Cliff Taffet, Acting Assistant Director of Community Planning and Development Robert Shumeyko, Regional Office Director of Community Planning and Development Michael McNamara, Field Office Director Gus Seelig, Executive Director, Vermont Housing and Conservation Board Patricia Moulton, Secretary, Vermont Agency of Commerce and Community Development